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September 30, 2010

E! Dorado County Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane Placerville
Placerville, CA 95667

RE: Countywide Solid Waste Management Plan

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors,

On May 25™ of this year you voted on the consent calendar for:

Environmental Management Department is recommending the Board consider the following: 1) Make
findings that an outside independent consultant can more economically and feasibly perform work in
accordance with County Ordinance Chapter 3.13, Section 3.13.030; and 2) Authorize the Chair to
execute Agreement 026-A-09/10-BOS with NewPoint Group Management Consultants, for a total not to

exceed amount of $191,000 to expire on June 30, 2011 for development of the Countywide Solid Waste
Management Plan. FUNDING: Non-General Fund

The El Dorado Hills Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors is formally requesting a copy of the
Countywide Solid Waste Management Plan at its completion.

Regards, .

IW-M

Debbie Manning :

President & CEO s -
o
S 82x
! %‘”sﬁ.
Z oF
S 3L
m.

T RS
COPY SENT TO BOARD MEMBE
FOR THEIR INFO®! ATION

DATE - $-/
/-8
Siprra- Cley
Wosloorns -E17.
ZJJ - 0497




